
Pastor’s Newsletter – April 22, 2010

Dear Saints—

Just in case there is no time tomorrow am to send this out, let me make sure by sending this
quick note out. We have the gravesite funeral tomorrow and then THE SEARCH.

#1—FRIDAY NIGHT – We are so anxious to encourage every family to bring their young
people tomorrow night, we have sponsored a special drawing, for two IPOD Nano’s, only young
people can put a ticket in, IF they come tomorrow night! This is a time for youth and young
adults to hear another way of looking at why to live a truly godly, fully-devoted, God-honoring
lifestyle. Supper and mini-concert at 6:15/6:30, with the main Program at 7 pm. Terrific videos,
praise band, and then the Message, “KEEP THE GOLD!”

#2—SABBATH MORNING – The usual times, but the Worship Service will be in the
Fellowship Hall. We are looking at the whole battle theme in the Bible, leading up to a study of
Revelation 16 and the Battle of Armageddon. Evangelists have tried to guess who and when for
150 years, so come and hear another angle. We will also have a very special music group, the
Loma Linda Academy Strings, as part of our music for worship.

#3—SATURDAY NIGHT –THE SEARCH, “THE BEST VACATIONS YOU CAN
AFFORD,” will focus on the Sabbath, with hopefully a slant that you have never heard before. I
have been testing these themes on college and university campuses in several places around the
world, and we’ll see if there is a similar reaction here. A terrific drama is planned, and a gift for
everyone who comes.

Special drawing—Two gift cards for a day at GLEN IVY!

NEEDS:
#1—We need 3 computer monitors. Our Vietnamese group is sponsoring a seminar for those
who came to our job seminar a few weeks ago. Most were unemployed, spoke little English, and
desperate to get ahead. We are going to have a class on computers, a donor showed up with 3
computers they can use for the seminar and then we will give the 3 computers to people who can
best use them to find and be prepared to get work. But we didn’t get monitors. We either need
donated monitors or some modest donations to go buy basic ones. The seminar starts the first of
the week and goes 3 nights, so the need is orgent!

#2—We are adding one large screen to THE SEARCH tomorrow night and for the rest of the
series, but need an Apple Mac to use to show videos. If you have one and can let us use it for
these 6 nights left it would be a great blessing to us!

PRAY FOR EVERYBODY HELPING OUT!

God bless—

Pastor Dan


